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MY RAMBLING THOUGHTSby Dan Burback 

Welcome to April which in turns welcomes in spring as well as our last 
monthly Club meeting until fall!  It has been an interesting season (behind the 
scenes looking for meeting venues) as well as our lack of snow in our area 
while still maintaining our trails.  From my experience working on submitting 
our trailwork thru SNARS, we usually have a couple of low snow years back 
to back and then look out, we get plenty!  I’ve heard from many, “there is 
always next season” and that usually pays off. 
    More on what our Board has been doing, we filed our form 990ez with the 
IRS electronically for the second year in a row and that has helped keep our 
Club in good standing with the IRS.  I do find it interesting that as a non-profit 
organization holding a 501c(4) status, they want your information on a timely 
basis even though it is for informational filing only.  Very different that doing 
your income tax filing.  Our board is also working on reviewing our by-laws in 
order to make sure they are updated with the changes we have made over the 
years.  Plus we are reviewing our membership form to update it or make it 
more simple, if that is possible.  And we are exploring the benefit of accepting 
credit cards for membership as well as at our tent at the Fair.  We still need to 
turn over a few more rocks to see what is under them as we go thru this 
process.  Always interesting! 
     And our brusher committee has made the decision on which brusher our 
Club should purchase; read on for the details from that committee and/or stop 
in at April’s Club meeting for an update.  Delivery date is approaching!  
     I guess it is now time to sign off for another month; I’ll be back at you in 
early summer as our annual fund raiser is right around the corner and we need 
to fill up our volunteer schedule!  Until then, remember to prep your sled for 
it’s summer slumber! 
 
APRIL FOOD
You’re making the meal…April Fools 
     It’s Circle B Pizza night, last meeting of the season. We will be having 
elections and sign up for the Ozaukee County fair, August 2-6, 2023. 
Remember, it’s your clubs only fundraiser and it takes all of us to make it a 
success! 
     Anyone who wants to donate $100.00 or knows of anyone whose business 
wants to donate to our band fund, please let Chris Habich know by May 15th so 
we can be sure to have their name on our “Thank You” banner. See you at the 
meeting! 
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ELECTIONS 
Well, it is that time of our season to elect three (3) 
members to our  Board of Directors.  In March, we 
opened up nominations and received three (3) 
nominations for the current Board members whose 
terms are up.  Those nominated are Katie Rae 
Bublitz, Patty Kison, and Jake Bublitz.  So to follow 
protocol, at April’s Club Meeting we will re-open 
nominations for any last minute additions and then 
we will continue on to vote for no more than three (3) 
(does this sound familiar?)!   
    So stop on out to our Club meeting next week and 
help us vote for three (3) Board Members!  We’ll see 
you there! 
 

SCHEDULE 
April 2023 

Board & Club: April 13th 
Oz. Assoc. Mtg: April 10th 
Wash. Assoc. Mtg: April 26th 

 
FOR SALE 
Two (2) 1997 Polaris Indy Classics Touring.  Liquid 
cooled, reverse, heated handle bars (front and back), 
thumb warmer, 488cc, 2 ups, backrest, and electric 
start.  Mileage is approximately  1760 and 1996.  
Plus a 1998 Triton Elite 2-place tilt aluminum 
covered trailer is for sale as well.  Tie downs in front 
as well as an access door in front plus rubber stud 
matts and ski guides. 
Call and leave a message to make an offer. 
 
2017 SKI-DOO MXZ Sport Ace 600 4-stroke; stored 
inside unless out on the trail.  Premium fuel only has 
been run thru this sled; 31 MPG.  Has 15,923 miles 
on odometer. 
Asking $3500 obo; call Bob 

 


